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Thursday 11* January 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,

As part of our topic on ‘Transport’ this half term, we have arranged to take the Reception children to

London transport Museum in Covent Garden, on Friday 19th January. They will explore transport new and
old, including the first passenger bus known as ‘Omnibus’ to modern day transport. Children will experience
how transport has evolved overtime. This trip is free of cost to all children.

The children will be traveling by public transport; they will take the tube from Bromley by Bow station to Mile
End then change to the central line to Holborn, followed by a change at Holborn to Piccadilly line to Covent
Garden. Children will be in small groups of up to 5/6 children with an adult.

We will leave the school promptly at 9.30am and will be back in school by 3.00pm. If there
are any delays, we will notify you by text message.

Children will be provided a school packed lunch, Parents can supplement their child’s lunch, with
additional healthy snacks (no chocolate, sweets, yogurt, fizzy drinks) and a water bottle. Please
ensure your child comes into school in their full school uniform and provide them with a coat and a
rucksack (no plastic carrier bags) to carry their lunch and water bottle in.

If your child has motion/travel sickness, please let their class teacher or a reception staff member
know, before the day of the trip, and if appropriate maybe provide your child with sickness
medication before they travel.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please contact the school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs L Rahman

Assistant Headteacher
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